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Comments: It's my belief that this project poses a threat to the integrity of the Peloncillo mountain range,

specifically it's roadless areas. Mechanized removal of targeted plants must not compromise these Inventoried

Roadless Areas (IBAs.) In addition the Wilderness Study Areas (WSAs) should remain outside of the lands

affected by this project. Finally, the use of herbicides must be designed to be minimized and therefore the use of

aerial spraying, with it's negative impacts to non targeted plant communities not be implemented.


